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MK/BH

March 22nd 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to Mrs Grey’s retirement this Easter, Year 2 will have a new teacher from the start of the Summer 

term. Miss Helen Tulip will be taking over teaching responsibility for Year 2. 

To assist with her transition into Hutton Rudby Primary School, Miss Tulip will work with Mrs Read 

in the Year 2 class starting next week. Mrs Read will remain with class until Easter working with Miss 

Tulip. This will enable Miss Tulip to get to know the children and provide additional support for 

the children.

Miss Tulip will also be available to chat to at the Year 2 Parents Evening with Mrs Read, Mrs Sutton Haigh 

and myself.

I really appreciate the understanding that has been shown by parents regarding the situation of Mrs Grey’s absence. It has been such a traumatic eight months for her.

Thank you for all your support.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Kelly

Head Teacher
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